
From: Mary Weil [mailto:mary@treeconnect.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:41 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 748 - A VERY BAD IDEA 

 
Even in harder economic time, Oregon most continue to protect the land use laws which have guided 
development for many years.  To offer land grabs with flimsy rules and no over cite, in the name of “bad 
economic’ times, is just plain wrong.  Kill the Bill. 
 
Mary & Dave Weil 
Farmers 
11109 NE Worden Hill Rd 
Dundee OR  97115 
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